
 
 

 

 

Greetings Central Family, 

On behalf of the Mission Outreach Mobilization Team, the Global Impact Celebration will host 
the Esther Project on September 20 at 7:00 p.m.   

This event will involve each ministry and member of the church working together to meet the 
challenge to help translate the Book of Esther into the Ugandan LuBwisi language.  Please take 
a moment to listen to the video provided on the Global Impact Celebration web page. 

The cost for each verse is $35. For example, if the ministry in which you serve selects four 
verses, the total donation from the ministry will be $140.  There are 10 chapters in the Book of 
Esther, and there are many verses from which to choose.  

Please use the Challenge Form to complete the process.  Contributions can be processed via 
online giving, CashApp ($CUMCATL) or check made payable to Central UMC.  (In each instance, 
please type or write "MOMT" in the memo section).  

All contributions should be completed no later than September 30. 

We invite everyone to attend the "Esther Project" on September 20, especially ministries and 
individuals that participate in the challenge, so that we may applaud your good work for the 
upbuilding of God's kingdom. 

There will be food and fun-filled fellowship! 

Blessings! 

CUMC Global Impact Celebration and Mission Outreach Mobilization Teams 

https://www.centralumcatl.org/global-impact-celebration-2024/
https://forms.gle/zJb8xLuZXrws52Sn7
https://www.centralumcatl.org/online-giving/

